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Monday 24th February
Dear Parents/Carers,

Reception Trip to Cotswold Wildlife Park – Tuesday 17th June 2025
We are very excited to be able to take the children to Cotswold Wildlife Park as our end of year trip! We will send a letter with further information nearer the time.
	Visit date:
	Tuesday 17th June 2025


	Children must be in school by:
	8:30am



	The coach will leave school at:
	9.00am



	The coach will arrive back at:
	3:15pm



	Children will need to wear:
	School uniform with trainers and a sun hat.


	Cost of the trip:
	£19.17 per child



	Deadline to pay on ParentPay:
	Wednesday 30th April 2025



	Your child will need to bring a packed lunch for the trip, as well as two drinks (no fizzy or milk based drinks please). If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, or if you pay for children’s meals and you would like a school-made packed lunch, please book this on ParentPay by Wednesday 11th June 2025. If you are unable to book on ParentPay, please speak to the School Office. If you book a school hot lunch in error it will automatically be cancelled by the school and you will need to provide a packed lunch for your child. 


If your child suffers from travel sickness, please supply them with the appropriate medication (including some for the return journey and give this in a named envelope to your child’s Class Teacher)

Kind regards, 

Miss Bentley, Mrs Smith and Mrs Marr

Moredon Primary and Nursery School 


Proud to be part of The White Horse Federation Multi Academy Trust
www.thewhitehorsefederation.org.uk



